
RV BOOSTER CLUB  

October 6, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

Location: High School Library 

Present: Greg Prem, Pam Gauger, Carol Bowell, Tia Walsh, Rosie Morrey, Kevin 

Billington, Steve Olson, Aaron Prochaska, Heather Meixelsperger, Janeen Anderson, 

Terri Smith 

Treasurer’s Report:  

Secretary’s Report: 

Old Business:  

● Just as an FYI: Reps for 2021-2022 

● Football: Terri Smith 

● Volleyball: Elizabeth West 

● Cross Country: Rosie Morrey 

● Boys Soccer: Megan Alexander 

● Football Cheer: Tia Walsh 

● Swimming: Nancy Nachreiner 

● Wrestling: Bindl 

● Wrestling Cheer:  

● Boys Basketball: Steve Olson 

● Girls Basketball: Pam Gauger 

● Gymnastics: Carol Bowell 

● Baseball: Heather Meixelsperger 

● Softball: Janeen Anderson 

● Golf: 

● Track:  

● Girls Soccer: Rosie Morrey 

● Booster Cards 

○ Thanks to Janeen for organizing with Spring Printing to get the cards 

created and a big thank you to Joanne for getting the cards ready for 

hand out to the students.  

New Business: 

● Request from Kevin Billington, Track coach,  for $300 for supplemental uniforms 



● Uniform question--rotation is every 4 years, Boosters matches up to 40% of what 

school district covers, Kevin has a copy of the uniform the rotation and will share 

that out 

● Presentation for the proposed new stadium by Jaime Hegland  

○ Create more uses for students in the district 

○ Create a useable track as this one is not currently safe 

○ Enhancing a beautiful stadium and encompassing soccer with lights as 

well 

○ If a donation was to total $50,000 it could be split up over a five year 

period.  

Executive Committee:  

● Heather made a motion with a second by Tia to cover the $300 cost of track 

uniforms. Motion carried. 

● Rosie made a motion to donate $50,000 to the Stadium Upgrade Project with a 

second by Terri. Motion carried.  

 


